
 
2nd May: Lifer and Long Termer
Day
30th May: Children’s Day
27th June: Family Day
25th July: Children’s Day
22nd August: Children’s Day

Please ask your relative to sign up by
filling out a form if you’re interested

in attending one of the days!

SPRING 2024
AT DRAKE HALL

RECENT NEWS
Recently we have have created a ‘ST George’s
Day’ board in our visits centre, which
includes colouring done by a few of the﻿
children who visited! We are aiming to
create a different themed board each month!

We are really pleased that so many of you
took the time to complete visitor surveys and
the results of these will be published soon.

We are also happy to announce that we have
been awarded two grants to enhance the
visits centre and hall so the improvements
will be in place soon.

 

Emergency Phone number : 01785 774217
Non-Emergency Phone number:  01785
774250
Prisoners’ Families Helpline: 0808 808
2003

Please feel free to chat to our PACT staff
about any queries, concerns, or support

you may need. We’re always happy to help
in whatever way we can! 
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Look at some of

our creations
from the

Children‘s day!
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Help William the
bear complete this
spring word search!

Have you counted
how many William
the bears you can

see around our visit
centre?


